
 

MCKV INSTITUTE OF ENGINEERING 

243,G.T. Road (N), Liluah, Howrah- 711 204 

 

NOTICE TO THE STUDENTS   
 

18th August, 2015 

 

We are happy to inform you that, Automobile Engineering 

Department of MCKVIE is going to celebrate World Photography 

Day on 19
th

 August 2015 under SAE Collegiate club activities. In 

this occasion, we have organized a Photo Exhibition on that day in 

our department at Room No: B 317.  

 

All the students are hereby informed to find some time to go through 

the exhibition which will be inaugurated at 11 am.  

 

 

Prof. (Dr.) Parasar Bandyopadhyay 

             Director  

 

 


